
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council

Date: 4/3/2025 12:52:50 PM
Subject: Metro Vancouver Special Joint Board Meeting (April 9, 2025): Public Agenda Posted 

Online

Dear Mayor and Council,

 

The public agenda for the April 9, 2025, Metro Vancouver Special Joint Board Meeting has been 
posted online. The purpose of the meeting is to participate in a workshop-style discussion of Metro 
Vancouver’s budget preparations.

 

If you have any questions about agenda items in terms of impacts for the City of Vancouver, please 
email them to me with a cc to IGR@vancouver.ca by end of day on Friday, April 4, and staff will 
prepare a response in the time available. If you have any questions regarding the content of the 
reports or implications for Metro, such matters are appropriately directed to Metro Vancouver staff.

 

 

Best,

Paul

 

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver

paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

 

 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm 
(Musqueam), Sḵwx\u817 _wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 




